
 
 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE no. 19 
Police is ready to help citizens during Barum Czech Rally Zlín 
 
The police of the Czech Republic, especially the Regional Directorate of the police of Zlín region, 
is ready to provide their services to the citizens during the 52 st Barum Czech Rally Zlín. From 
Friday18th to Sunday 20th August 2023, the police arranged a special phone number, which will 
be operated by policemen of the Regional Police HQ of the Zlín region. The policemen will provide 
information about road closures, about the traffic (in the city of Zlín, on town incoming roads and at 
other locations within the Zlín region) that could be affected by the Barum rally. The police will 
have at their disposal a helicopter of the Police Air Service of Czech Republic and updates from 
the police patrols of the whole Zlín region. 
 
These services are available not only for the rally spectators who are visiting the special stages 
but for the citizens as well. The policemen will recommend the best route as some of the roads are 
going to be closed and in case there is no road diversion, they can estimate the time of delay. 
 
The special phone number: 974 666 555 
 
– Police information about the traffic for the Zlín region during the Barum rally – Information about 
the closures of traffic within the Zlín region 
– Information about the current traffic within the Zlín region 
– Information about the road diversions 
 
More information can be found at www.czechrally.com and don't forget to follow Barumka on the 
official Facebook, Instagram and Twitter profiles. 
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